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L&U Membership – Please help us serve you better:  Please complete a contribution envelope each Sunday morning 
or evening you attend services, even if you don’t contribute on that day. 
 

If you are out of church ill or if you have any kind of tragedy in your life, including death in your family, please contact 

the church office-310-604-5900.    
 

If you have been away from the ministry for a while, and you are not receiving mail or telephone calls from your church, 
please complete a Membership Update Card. (available in the north lobby) 

 

Announcements for Sunday Bulletin must be submitted to the church office NO LATER THAN 12 NOON WEDNESDAY. 
 

Baby Dedications are done on the 2nd Sunday of each month at the 11:30 a.m. service (unless changed by the office).  
An application must be given to the church office by Wednesday prior to dedication date. Applications are located in the 

north lobby.  Once the form has been completed, it can be left in the INCOMING TRAY or turned in to the church office. 

 

Water Baptism: If you have received Christ as Savior, and you need to get baptized in water, please sign up for 

baptism. Applications and instructions are available in the north lobby.  MUST BE 12 YEARS OF AGE OR OLDER. 
 

Transportation:   Please contact the church office Mon -Wed. by 2:00 p.m. for Wednesday night service and Thursday - 

Friday by 2:00 p.m. for Sunday service.  
 

All literature (flyers, cards, etc.) must be submitted to the church office before being placed on the information table. 
 

Thinking About Getting Married?  If you are planning to get married, and would like for Pastor Hill to participate in or 
perform the wedding ceremony, you must receive premarital counseling prior to setting your wedding date.  To begin 

premarital counseling, contact the church office. 
 

Do you have biblical questions?  Submit them to the church office along with your name and Pastor Hill will address 

them on Wednesday night.  
 

Looking for Employment?  See our Employment Information Stand in the north lobby. 
 

Lost and Found -- If you have lost items and would like to check the Lost and Found, please see one of the ushers or 

greeters after any of the Sunday services or Wednesday night Bible Study. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Elder Raymond Branch – Outreach Coordinator                      rbranch@loveandunity.org 104 
Mrs. Angela  Hill  Goudy–Executive Administrator  agoudy@loveandunity.org 111 
Mrs. Constance Hill-Laws - Pastor Hill’s Admin Assistant chill@loveandunity.org  102 
Mrs. Osie Hill – Church Administrator   osiehill@loveandunity.org 116 
Mr. Ronald C. Hill, Jr. – Finance Manager  rjhill@loveandunity.org  129 
Mr. Salvador Lopez – Maintenance Director  slopez@loveandunity.org 
Ms. Carolyn Patterson – Outreach Support Staff  cpatterson@loveandunity.org 108 
Mrs. Darlene Roberts – Office Manager                        droberts@loveandunity.org 101 
Ms. Shirley Terrell – Church Secretary                     sterrell@loveandunity.org 107 
Ms. Maxine Thompson - Membership Care/Music Admin. mthompson@loveandunity.org 135 
Mrs. Rosalind Tyus-Simon – Media Sales  rtyus-simon@loveandunity.org 109 
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The Lord has directed Pastor Hill to establish 4 Prayer 

Teams that will be in operation every month. Each team 
will establish a 24 Hour Prayer Chain once a month and 

they will fast and pray, believing God to send revival to 

our local church.  

 

 
We will be going to the FPA Women’s Clinic, 2777 Long 
Beach Blvd, in Long Beach, Tuesday, April 9th, 12pm to 
1pm. Our mission is to compel women not to abort their 
baby and to win souls to Christ. If you are interested in 
joining us, please contact La Treace Jones via e-mail @ 
bizor_latreace@yahoo.com. 
 

 

 

 

 

Love and Unity Christian Fellowship Health and 
Awareness Ministry is taking a poll to see how many 
people would be interested in taking a free 6 week diabetic 
class. You do not have to be a member to attend. If you or 
someone you know is interested, please sign up in the 
North Lobby today.   
 

 

California State University  

Summer Algebra Institute @ Love & Unity 

Free 6 Week Program June 17 –July 26, 2019 

This six-week math enrichment program will be for rising 9th -

12th grade students.  APPLICATIONS AVAILABLE APRIL 14TH.  

In addition, students will participate in team learning activities, 

STEAM projects, “college knowledge” workshops and CSU campus 

visits.  Application for this program will be available, 

Sunday, April 14, 2019. SPACE IS LIMITED. 
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Join the Love and Unity Makeover Team Monday, May 6th from 10:00am 

- 3:30pm. We will minister the love of God through “Beauty Makeovers,” 

to the women on skid row. 

 

We need licensed hairstylists, make-up artists, and nail persons. Note: Only 

hairstylists need to be licensed. Please sign up in the North Lobby. For more 

information, contact Carolyn Patterson @310-604-5900 x 108. 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

Monday, April 15th @ 5:30pm 

Lady Osie, Coordinator 

NOTE: MANDATORY RSVP BY SATURDAY, APRIL 13TH        

 Please call 310.604.5900 x 116 or email: 
osiehill@loveandunity.org 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Youth Mentoring Program (Ages 13-17) 

Wednesday, April 17th @ 7:30pm 

Please meet us in the Chapel 
 

Youth and Young Adult 
Spring Break Movie Fest 

Save-the-Dates 
 

Calling all Youth and Young Adults (ages 13-30) Please join us in 
the month of April for the following: 
 
Wednesday, April 24th: Burger/Movie Night.  Groups will be 
divided by age after the movie for a Q&A.  Followed by trivia with 
prizes for the correct answers.  Movie to be announced. 
 
Saturday, April 27th: Youth and Young Adults will go to see the 
movie “Little” at the Cinemark in Carson. Matinee tickets: $10.00 
 
If you plan on attending either movie event, please sign 
up in the North Lobby today. For those attending the 
Saturday movie event, your $10 is due when you sign up. 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Please join us for Street Witnessing Saturday, April 20th @ 10:15am. 
We will meet in the Meekness room promptly for prayer and 
instructions before leaving. 

Elder Ray Branch, Outreach Coordinator 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

All Men are invited to join us  Saturday, April 13th 

@ 1pm, in the Café @ The BAC 
 

Elder Sonny Anderson, Coordinator 

 

 

Ladies please join Lady Osie Hill in the 
Café @ the BAC for 
 

Friday, April 12th @ 7pm 
  

 
 


